# AT'S HAPPENING

A newsletter for the Maine Medical Center family

# July Anniversaries



Clifford Hoover 50 Years



Mark Earnshaw 30 Years



Daniel Oppenheim 30 Years



Laurie Burton 20 Years

# 50 Years Clifford Hoover, Pulmonary Medicine

# 45 Years

Teresa Champagne, Surgery

# 40 Years

Gloria Dunsmoor, Cash Management

### 35 Years

Kristi Bennett, Continuing Care Nursery Joel Botler, CMO & MMP President Loretta Hafner, Cardiac Surgery Roxanne Knowles, Scarborough Surgery Center Claudette Mimeault, ED Joseph O'Malley, Sterile Processing Susan Sampson, Pediatric Specialty Care

# Debra Traugh, Continuing Care Nursery

#### 30 Years

Mark Earnshaw, ED Olga Higuera, R5 Heidi Johnson, Cash Management Daniel Oppenheim, Endocrinology & Diabetes

# 25 Years

Barbara Chamberlain, Quality Customer Service Mary Lou Chambers, Ambulatory Cardiac Unit Caroline Diamon, Diagnostics Patricia MacDonald, P4C

### 20 Years

Peter Amann, Scarborough Primary Care

Katrina Anderson, OR Laurie Burton, R7 John Chapin, Security Sarah Dow, One Call Monique Gallant, IS Erik Kurlanska, IS Kelly Moss, IS Cynthia Riddle, Finance Jane Weed, OR Frederick Winterberg III, IS Lindsey McAlevey, OR Carol Zechman, Access to Care

# 15 Years

Tamsen Alper, MMP Administration Charlotte Bailey, Quality & Safety Danielle Brady, MaineHealth ACO David Ciraulo, General Surgery Jane Conley, EVS Pam Dietz, MMC Clinic Rachel Driscoll, Endoscopy

Kellie Fortier, Patient Accounts Jennifer Geistert, Outpatient Care Abdirahmaan Hersi, Interpreter Services Christine Hodgdon, Family Birth Center Judith Kerr, Surgery Kimberly Moody, CICU Joseph Rogacki, IS Dahir Yusuf, OR

## 10 Years

Sandra Barlow, Neonatology Paul Blakeslee, Food Services Jennifer Bonn, MaineHealth ACO LeeAnn Butler, Medical Affairs

July Anniversaries' Continued on Back.

July Anniversaries' From Front

Christie Cannell, Access to Abby Austin, Cardiology Care Giavanna Chefalo, R6 Sara Corbeil, Cardiology Rose DesLauriers, Scarborough Surgery Center Heidi Dobson, Sterile Processing Angela Foss, Patient Access Robert Frank. MaineHealth Legal Affairs Stephanie Fullam, IS Sharon Gillies, Cape Elizabeth Internal Medicine Patrice Heikkinen, OR Barbara Kelly, ED Hei Kyung Kiser, NICU Leslie Knight, Surgery Ann MacVane, Radiology Jeffrey Moody, IS Sarah Moran, Viral Disease Treatment Center Dennis Nasto, Care Management Sara Nelson, ED Michelle Sheridan, NICU Emily Sweeney, Surgery Charles Talbot, Clinical Engineering Michelle Vacchiano, Endoscopy Susan Wood, Critical Care

Outreach

Endocrinology &

Rahfa Zerikly,

Diabetes

5 Years Devon Andrews. Cardiovascular Clinic Matthew Becker, Patient Transport Kevin Buckley, Finance Emily Caiazzo, Family Birth Center Neil Carroll, Sports Surgery Allison Charron, Urology Tasha Chase, Cardiology Andrew Cutter, Hospital Medicine Kimberly Davis, R3 Emily Davis, Radiation Therapy Hilary DeHaan, Anesthesiology Noah Diminick, BBCH Brenda Duggan, R4 Hamideh Elhaei, Interpreter Services Stephanie Flagg, Anesthesiology Daniel Forgues, MaineHealth Systems & Development Guy Fuller, MMP Administration Carolyn Gaudet, Radiology Jonah Hanley, Pharmacy Maha Jaber, Interpreter Services Gary Jamieson, IS Kathleen Jordan, R1 Melissa Kazdoy, ED Andrea Kinder, R3 Sarah Kupfer, Physician Billing Andrea Lai, Pharmacy Laura Lampron, R6 Stacey Libby, R5

Katelyn Lovely, MMP

Primary Care

Erin McNamara, R3 Jessica Miller, Pharmacy Harold Millett, Linen Processing Jason Nguyen, General Mechanical Adam Pray, IS Brendan Regan, R6 Christine Remillard, BBCH Michelle Resnick, Family Birth Center Garrett Rice, Carpentry Erika Rivera, R8 Tara Rumery, Scarborough Surgery Center David Schoppee, IS Elyse Schwarzberg, Anesthesiology

Caitlin Shallow, Maternal Fetal Medicine Tasha Tarbox, Gynocologic Oncology Quan Thach, EVS Alexandra Thompson, R3 Katie Tracy, Business Analytics Samantha Veilleux, Patient Access Bruce Wadleigh, IS Emma Waldron, ED Paige Weagle, R6 Billie Jo Welliver, Patient Access Jeffrey Wood, Quality Customer Service Kristen Wood, Cardiology Zhaofei Wu, MMCRI



Congratulations to Phil Launer, a telecom analyst and the winner of our OUR Place T-Shirt raffle!

What's Happening is published weekly by the COMMUNICATIONS AND MARKETING DEPARTMENT

Comments, questions, and story ideas: Caroline Cornish, Communications Manager mmcnews@mmc.org

